
FREDERICK M. ABRAHAM, one of the successful farmers and stock raisers of Dale township, who 
is now operating 103 acres situated in section 24, was born at Nekimi, Winnebago county, 
Wisconsin, March 9, 1870. His parents, John and Amelia (Haberberg) Abraham, were natives of 
Germany, in which country they were married, and came to the United States in 1868, settling 
in Winnebago county, in Nekimi township. They engaged in farming there until 1881, in which 
year they came to Outagamie county, settling on eighty acres of partly improved land in Dale 
township, one-half mile north of Medina, where Mr. Abraham died April 4, 1898, aged fifty-
eight years, being buried in West Medina Cemetery. Mrs. Abraham now lives at the home of her 
daughter, Hannah, in Dale township, and is sixty-three years of age. Of the eleven children 
born to this couple, Frederick M. Abraham was the third in order of birth, and he has always 
resided on the home place. He was married November 25, 1898, to Miss Mina Haas, daughter of 
Andrew and Catherine (Marks) Haas, the former born in Baden and the latter in Hessen, 
Germany. They came to America as children and were married in Greenville township where 
they are still living, engaged in agricultural pursuits, the father being seventy-six and the 
mother seventy years old. Mr. Haas enlisted in 1864 in Company A, Fiftieth Wisconsin 
Volunteers, and was connected with that company until the close of the war. Mrs. Abraham 
was born December 2, 1867, the third born of a family of five children. She and Mr. Abraham 
have had four children: Franklin T., Ruth E., Albert and Ruby M., the latter two of whom died 
in infancy. Mr. Abraham carries on general farming and stock raising, markets dairy products, 
hogs, cattle, sugar beets and potatoes, and feeds his hay and grain except barley. He has 
seventy acres under the plow, all fenced with barbed and woven wire, and has his land in a 
high state of cultivation. In politics he is a Republican, and he and Mrs. Abraham and their 
children are members of the Methodist Episcopal Church of Medina. Both are firm believers in 
the benefits to be accrued from life insurance and each holds a policy for $1,000 in the 
Equitable Assurance Society of Niew York. 
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